Hisense

February 25, 2020

City of South San Francisco

c/o Julie Barnard

400 Grand Ave

South San Francisco, CA 94080 via electronic email

RE: 200 Linden Avenue project

Julie,

Hisense is requesting a DDA Extension of Time as a result of unusually severe
weather, unforeseen soil conditions, and PG&E Rule 20 underground conversion
work. Subsequently, these issues directly impacted the progress of construction
and the corresponding baseline schedule. Although we are committed to finding
ways to reduce the impacts of these delays, the project is currently projected to
have TCO by 12/31/2020.

The following information outlines a general scope of the revised schedule:

Activity Name Completion Date
Structural Concrete Flooring March 2020
Interior Structural Framing June 2020
Interior Unit Drywall August 2020
Exterior Skin October 2020
Interior Unit Finishes November 2020
TCO December 2020

If further information is needed, please contact me.

Yours,

Z€

Ken Cui
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